MOHER'S DAY BREAKFAST ALSO BENEFITED COMMUNITY FOOD PROGRAM!!!

"Thank you" Knights for a wonderful breakfast and "Thank you" parishioners for attending and supporting the cause. This breakfast was a cooperative effort with the Eastern Oregon Presbytery to help raise funds for the Open Door Program. This program has two major activities: (1) provides breakfast to students from Middle School four mornings a week and (2) sponsors the Back Pack Program which provides weekend meals to students of all ages. (For an idea of the number of youth assisted by this these activities --- note the article in Monday's issue of the Baker City Herald.) If you feel you would like to help some morning or with stuffing back packs, please contact our own Brother Knight: Dave Davis. Chairman for last Sunday's Mother Day Breakfast was Dave Davis, with "Assistant Chefs" and "Kitchen/Clean-up Servants: Mark Arcidiacono, Troy Stewart, Art Corona, Greg Woydziak, Ron Rowan, Francis Mohr, and John Fuzi. "Thank you." Knights and Parishioners!

Next K of C Meeting

Next Knights of Columbus monthly meeting will be this coming Thursday, May 21st, at 7:00 PM. in the Parish Hall. As usual, Grand Knight J.R. Vela will keep the meeting to less than an hour, so there is still some evening time for a little fellowship. Lecturer Mark "A" says he will provide some tasty food bits, but is keeping it a secret as to what he will be making! Baker City Council is one of the very active councils in Oregon -- thanks to the dedicated membership. There might even be some you have not met yet?? Come, join in next Thursday.

Thank You!

Thank you to the parish community for your generous gifts for the young mothers of the Rachel Center. The basket of "girlie" treats for them was amazing. I want to thank you all for remembering these young women so they can be pampered and loved by the community of St. Francis de Sales! Sincerely, Tay Mohr

RE Notes

Solemnity of the Ascension of the Lord is the day we celebrate the Risen Christ, returning to his Father in heaven and sitting at his right hand. When it says Jesus is seated at his Fathers right hand, it indicates that he was in a position of authority.

Here are some things to think about after reading today's Gospel.

- Jesus saying goodbye to his friends.
- Jesus has taught his disciples how to live and he wants to spread God's love.
- The disciples are probably sad to see Jesus go.
- The disciples believe Jesus will always be with them, even when he has gone away.
- Jesus wants the disciples to continue his work.

Just as Jesus told his disciples to go into the world and tell everyone the Good News of God's love, we are also to tell people about God's love and show them how to live by our example. RELAY FOR LIFE YARD SALE - Saturday May 23rd
- starting at 8AM to 1PM at 39183
Pocahontas Road (across from D & B) corner of
Pocahontas Road and Chico Road.

If anyone would like to donate items for the Yard Sale, Please call 541-519-6632 or 541-519-5141 for pickup or delivery instructions.

Catholicism, The Journey of a Lifetime

Beginning May 21, join us for ten weeks of video presentation. *Catholicism, The Journey of a Lifetime* is created and hosted by Rev. Robert E. Barron. Each video is approximately one hour in length and the subject of the week will be listed by viewing date. Fr. Barron travels to over 50 locations throughout 15 countries, presenting the spiritual artistic treasures of our Church. This is an informal gathering in the parish hall provided for educational and spiritual enrichment.

Amazed and Afraid: The Revelation of God Becomes Man Wednesday, May 21st - 6:00PM

Journey through the mysterious and sacred sights of the Holy Land, from Caesarea Phillipi to the Sea of Galilee to Jerusalem and finally to the eternal city of Rome. Fr. Barron illuminates the Catholic Faith's conviction that Jesus of Nazareth is the promised Messiah and the revelation of God become man in Christ.

Altar Society

What a busy time we have had the last few months. The Altar Society has been called upon to host receptions, funeral dinners, etc. It seems as though there has been something every week and everyone has pitched in and made it happen. What a great parish we have with the Altar Society and the Knights working together. Thank you to all.

Because You're Special

--(Author Unknown)
We sometimes take for granted
In the rush of all we do,
And forget to say a special thanks
To volunteers like you!
So we send this note to tell you

How much all you do means, your gifts of time and of yourself are special ones indeed.

Altar Society will hold their monthly meeting May 30 after the 9:30am Mass. Duties will change on the 1st of June.

THE CATHEDRAL WEBSITE LIVES

(www.saintfranciscathedral.com)! Be sure to check out the cathedral's website. It is updated Sunday afternoon or Monday each week. There is also a direct link to the Diocesan Chronicle--if you missed one you can read it online! There is also a page dedicated to Hispanic Ministry, where the bulletin is available in Spanish. Check out some of the photographs from the Chrism Mass and others. If you have a photo to share, please contact Tay Mohr--tay_moht@msn.com. She will be happy to share photos of